
 
 

Orange County Affordable and Fair Housing Months 

 The City of Irvine is partnering with jurisdictions and nonprofit and private sector 

organizations throughout the region to kick off the first-ever Orange County 

Affordable and Fair Housing Months. 

 

 The months of April and May 2023 will now be designated as Orange County 

Affordable and Fair Housing Months to highlight and celebrate regional efforts 

to create affordable housing and to affirmatively further fair housing. 

 

 Each April, local communities across the country celebrate Fair Housing Month by 

hosting events that enhance public awareness of fair housing rights and 

emphasize the importance of creating diverse and inclusive communities. For the 

Orange County community, the 2023 activities will continue into May in 

recognition of national Affordable Housing Month and include 

 a youth poster contest,  

 fair housing training for the public,  

 fair housing and source of income protections workshops for 

property managers & owners,  

 affordable housing property tours,  

 the Orange County Affordable Housing Awards,  

 an affordable housing career panel, 

 and an update on regional Housing Elements implementation 

 

 For a complete listing of Orange County Affordable and Fair Housing Month 

events and partners, visit kennedycommission.org 

 


